
NEWSLETTER 
           Term Three 2024 
 

Yet again another super busy term with lots of activities for the children. We’ve seen the return of lego 
week - which is always a firm favourite with the children and this year showed so many collaborative 
activities across the ages. We’ve continued to get outside when the weather permits but this term 
always feels a bit hibernating! As the days get longer we are spending more and more time outdoors 
and can’t wait to get back on the grass once it is dry enough.  
 

We are on the look out for bank staff! We have a great team with all our regular session filled with staff 
but on occasion where training or illness strike we are keen to take on staff who can step in on an ad 
hoc basis. If you know anyone who might be interested, please email Anna: 
thedenclevedon@outlook.com 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Den 
















